
Port Chester-Rye Union Free School District 
March 31, 2014 

Line By Line Budget Review 
Port Chester High School 

 Resolution 1 

 

 

  
Present: Board of Education Trustees: Anne Capeci, Carolee Brakewood, Thomas Corbia, James E. Dreves and Robert Johnson 
 
Also Present: Dr. Edward Kliszus, Superintendent of Schools; Maura McAward, Assistant Superintendent for Business and District Treasurer Coleen Kotzur 
 
Absent: Frank Sisca, School District Attorney (Sisca Sisca and Associates) of Schools; Frank Fanelli, Assistant Superintendent Grants/Personnel and Yvette 
Segal, District Clerk 

  
PRESIDENTS OPENING REMARKS 
Meeting was called to order at 6:05 pm and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Mrs. Capeci announced the purpose of the meeting as the “Line by Line Budget Review”.  Mrs. Capeci thanked Mrs. Brakewood for running the meeting on March 
26

th
 2014. Ms. Capeci then turned over the meeting to Ms. McAward.  

 
Ms. McAward stated there were 60 items of interest of which the Board would cover this evening.   Ms. McAward answered all questions presented by the Board 
pertaining to the budget. 
 
All members of the Board made closing comments and thanked Ms. McAward and Mrs. Kotzur for their efforts in preparing the budget. 
Dr. Kliszus thanked the community for all their advocacy efforts. 
 
Upon motion by Mrs. Brakewood, seconded by Mr. Johnson and carried, the meeting was adjourned at 9:34 pm. 
 
 


